
WALLINGFORD REGIONAL SOLID WASTE PROJECT 
Serving Cheshire, Hamden, Meriden, North Haven and Wallingford 

c/o Town of Wallingford, 45 South Main St., Wallingford, CT 06492 

Tel:  203-294-2060; e-mail:  solidwaste@wallingfordct.gov 

 

      September 4, 2020 

      

TO:  Sean Kimball, Town Manager, Cheshire 

  Curt Leng, Mayor, Hamden 

  Tim Coon, City Manager, Meriden 

  Michael Freda, First Selectman, North Haven 

  William W. Dickinson, Jr., Mayor, Wallingford 

   

CC:  Attorney Al Smith, Jr., representing Cheshire 

Attorney Brendan Sharkey, representing Hamden 

Attorney Stephanie Dellolio, representing Meriden 

Attorney Jeffrey Donofrio, representing North Haven 

Attorney Janis Small, representing Wallingford 

 

FROM: Mark Bobman, Executive Director 

 

RE:  September 10, 2020 Policy Board Special Meeting 

 

 

The next Meeting of the Wallingford Regional Solid Waste Project Policy Board is scheduled to 

be held on Thursday, September 10, 2020 at 2:00pm, Room 315, Wallingford Town Hall. 

Participation remotely via gotomeeting.com  is optional. 

 

Note that representatives of Country Holdings/Country Disposal will present a proposal to the 

Policy Board regarding options for disposal of solid waste. 

 

Participants are advised to observe health and safety precautions, including the wearing of 

masks and social distancing.  
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AGENDA –  SPECIAL MEETING OF THE WRSWP POLICY BOARD 

2:00 p.m. on September 10, 2020, Wallingford Town Hall Room 315 
 

Social distancing precautions in effect 
 
 
Call to order – Chairman Mike Freda 
 

I. Presentation and proposal : Country Holdings/Country Disposal 
 

II. Adjourn 


